World's End Lane, London N21 1PP • Telephone 0208 360 1001 office@grangeparkprimary.org • www.grangeparkprimary.org Headteacher: Tijen Hassan



Monday 21 July 2025

**Dear Parents** 

## Re: New committee members and volunteers needed for the GPPSA

I am writing to you today with an important request regarding the future of our parents association, the Grange Park Primary School Association (GPPSA) and with a crucial call for volunteers.

The GPPSA is a registered charity and is dedicated to fostering a strong partnership between home and school. It plays a vital role in bringing together parents, families, friends, staff, and the local community to support our school socially and financially. Every family with a child enrolled at Grange Park Primary School is automatically a member of the GPPSA.

A committee of parents support the planning and organisation of events and fundraising, and as several committee members are stepping down we now need new parent volunteers to come forward to fill the following roles:

- Chair / Co Chairs
- Secretary
- Class representatives co-ordinator
- Graphic Designer
- Main Events co-ordinator
- Social Events co-ordinator
- Sponsorship co-ordinator
- Social media and communications lead

We welcome any and all individuals who are willing to contribute their time, energy and ideas. Also a group of parents who are friends or have children in the same class might consider taking on some of these roles together. Commitments include monthly meetings at the school on Fridays at 2pm and supporting the organisation of events.

Without your support, we will not be able to continue organising the exciting range of events for our children, which are essential for:

- Receiving a richer education as a result of resources funded by the GPPSA
- Benefiting from parents' increased understanding of the school
- Socialising by taking part in fundraising activities
- Understanding the importance of giving

If you are interested in becoming a committee member, please <u>click here</u>. The first meeting of the new school year will be on **Friday 19th September at 2pm** and the AGM is on **Monday 29 September at 7pm**.

World's End Lane, London N21 1PP • Telephone 0208 360 1001 office@grangeparkprimary.org • www.grangeparkprimary.org Headteacher: Tijen Hassan



Thank you for considering this important request.	Together, we can ensure that the GPPSA continues
to thrive and support our wonderful school.	

Warm regards

Tijen Hassan

Headteacher